
Seeking After Grad Donations 
 

Although our after grad committee volunteers have been working hard 
to secure donations from local businesses, we are still in need of 
additional donations. 

Prizes are needed for both the Pub Night fundraiser to be held on March 
27th and for the actual after grad event on June 6th. 

For the Pub Night, we are hoping to receive donations for both the silent 
auction and balloon pop raffle.   

For the after grad, we are pursuing kid appropriate donations. 

Small or large donations would be appreciated and may include cheques, 
gift cards, gift baskets, or goods and services.  Cheques in the amount of 
$25 or over are eligible for a tax receipt if requested. 

If you or your employer would like to donate to help support the 2015 
after grad, please contact Catherine at mosaicstone10970@aol.com.   

Thank you, 

The After Grad Committee 
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